
Annual Awards of Excellence: 2007-2012  

Pioneer Institute Award: 2014  

Model Institute Award: 2015  

 

Confucius Institute for Scotland, Abden House, 1 Marchhall Crescent, Edinburgh, EH16 5HP 

T: 0131 662 2180  F: 0131 662 2199   

E: info@confuciusinstitute.ac.uk   W: www.confuciusinstitute.ac.uk 
                                          

26 June 2017 

 

Professor Cui Yunhua 

849 Zhongshan W Rd 

Changning District 

Shanghai  

China 

200336 

 

Dear Professor Cui,  

 

Visit to the University of Edinburgh and Edinburgh Festival Fringe 21-30 August 2017 

 

We are delighted to learn that you will lead a senior Donghua University delegation to 

visit the University of Edinburgh and attend our joint Edinburgh Festival Fringe event 

“From Shanghai with Love” in August 2017. On behalf of the University of Edinburgh, I 

would like to extend our warmest welcome to you and to the delegates (listed below) from 

Donghua University.  

 

Prof CUI Yunhua, Vice Chairman, Donghua University Committee 

Dr ZHAO Mingwei, Vice Director, International Cooperation Office 

Prof LI Jun, Vice Dean, Shanghai International College of Fashion and Innovation 

Mr HAN Zheyu, Director, Shanghai Greater Donghua Fashion and Innovation Centre 

Mr SHEN Chen, Vice Professor, Fashion and Design College 

Ms XU Xiaowen, Researcher, Shanghai Museum of Textile and Costume 

 

I sincerely hope you will accept our invitation and visit Edinburgh in August. As your 

local host, we will make necessary arrangements for your visit to Edinburgh, including 

your formal visa invitation letter. Please advise us your visiting dates when available. I 

look forward to meeting you all in due time. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 
Professor Natascha Gentz 

Assistant Principal, China  

Director of the Confucius Institute for Scotland in the University of Edinburgh 
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